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For Immediate Release:  Monday, July 20, 2020 
 

Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 4:00pm 
 
New cases 
Saturday, July 18, 2020 – no new cases 
 
One Cayuga County resident hospitalized 
 
Sunday, July 19, 2020 –one new case 

• A male in his fifties, living outside the City of Auburn. 

Two Cayuga County residents hospitalized 
 
Monday, July 20, 2020 – one new case 

• A male in his twenties, living inside the City of Auburn. 

Two Cayuga County residents hospitalized 
 
Mandatory Quarantine/ Isolation 
41 in Mandatory Quarantine  
2 in Mandatory Isolation 
  
Hospitalized Cases  
Currently there are two Cayuga County residents hospitalized.  
 
Confirmed Cases – total year to date 
There have been a total of 133 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Discharges- total year to date 
There have been 128 individuals discharged from Mandatory Isolation. 
 
Deaths There have been three Cayuga County deaths related to COVID-19 
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Additional Information 
We would like to remind the public and reinforce the importance of wearing a face covering 
when in public, safe distancing and proper hand hygiene. While non-essential gatherings of up to 
50 people are allowed in Phase 4, it is important to remember the more gatherings people 
participate in, the greater the risk of exposure.  
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